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28th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: PGL Information Evening - Wednesday 23rd April 2025 
 
I would like to invite you and your child to an information evening about the upcoming residential trip to PGL 
Liddington.  
 
The meeting will take place on Wednesday 23rd April from 5:00pm until 6:00pm. During this meeting I will be 
able to give you some updates that we have made to the itinerary as well as other vital information for the trip. 
There will also be an opportunity for you to raise any questions if you have them. 
 
Due to the number of students who are attending the trip, may I please ask that only one parent/guardian 
accompanies their child to this meeting as seating will be limited. 
 
Please could you confirm your attendance at the meeting by completing the form attached here by Monday 21st 
April 2025 so that we can ensure that there are enough seats available. 
 
Although I will be going through important information during the evening, I wanted to highlight that students will 
be required to bring one pillow (with a pillowcase) and a sleeping bag/single duvet with them for this residential 
trip as PGL does not provide bedding. Students will also need to have comfortable trousers/leggings/joggers and 
a long sleeved top for some of the activities that they will partake in. I wanted to give parents enough time to 
ensure these things are sorted before the trip.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms Loizou 
Head of Year 7 
​  
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